
December 2019 

Dear Pastor and Church family: 

As 2019 ends, Crystal and I have been grateful to the Lord for His provisions 

throughout the year as we have been on deputation.  Through all the miles that 

have been driven, the Lord has kept us safe on the roads and allowed our car (an 

11-year-old car with 150K miles!) to carry us safely to all the meetings without any 

breakdowns or accidents.  We have been in good health and all our needs have 

been met.  We have also been able to increase our support to 60% of our needed 

goal!  

Crystal and I are grateful to all the churches that allowed us to present our ministry; 

we appreciate the love, care, and fellowship that they showed us while we were 

with them!  We thank the Lord for our prayer and financial partners that have come 

alongside of us in ministry.  Thank you for being faithful to the Lord and us by 

enabling us to continue on the deputation trail! 

Deputation Update 

During the month of December, we were in Oklahoma and Texas.  We realize that 

many churches are often busy with cantatas during the Christmas season, but we 

are thankful for the churches that invited us to share with them our burden for 

Kenya!   

It was a joy to be with some of my family and Crystal’s family for Christmas!  It 

was especially meaningful since, Lord willing, we will be in Kenya next Christmas. 

Praise 

It was a pleasant surprise to us that several of our supporting churches sent us 

Christmas gifts!  We appreciate the sacrifices of the members of our supporting 

churches. In addition to your prayer and financial support, you reached out to us 

for the purpose of being a blessing to us this past Christmas.  Praise the Lord for 

the fellowship of the saints!! 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your prayers and financial support! 

Billy and Crystal Coley 

 

 

 

Sending Church: 

 

Lighthouse Baptist Church 

1019 12th Street 

Anacortes, WA 98221 

(360) 299-2707 

 

Support Address: 

 

GIBM 

P.O. Box 700 

Sherman, TX 75091 

(972) 221-5600 

 

Telephone: 

(360) 982-7207 (PST) 

 

 

E-mail: 

Kijana432@juno.com 
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